(Unofficial Translation)
Announcement
of
the Bureau of the Royal Household
Concerning the Royal Visit of
Her Royal Highness Princess Chulabhorn Mahidol
to the United Kingdom
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Her Royal Highness Princess Chulabhorn Mahidol will pay a Royal Visit
to the United Kingdom from 4th to 20th of April, B.E. 2560 (2017).

During this visit, Her Royal Highness Princess Chulabhorm Mahidol will
observe works on medical sciences at the University of Glaseow, the University
of Edinburgh and the University of Dundee. Her Royal Highness will also hold
consultations on cooperation between the HRH Princess Chulabhorn College of
Medical Science and these Universities in the development of an education and

research curriculum in the field of medical sciences.

Her Royal Highness Princess Chulall::hom Mahidol will depart from
Suvarnabhumi Airport, Samut Prakan Province, on Tuesday, 4th of April, B.E, 2560
(2017) by Thai Airways International flight number TG 910, scheduled to leave at
01.10 hours (Monday night of 3rd of April, B.E. 2560) and will return by Thai Airways
International flight number TG 911, scheduled to arrive at Suvarnabhumi Airport,

Samut Prakan Province, on Thursday, 20th of April, B.E. 2560 (2017) at 05.45 hours.




